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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 19th January 2018 
 

 

January 26th 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This morning class 4 led our school assembly. The children really enjoyed preparing for this event as I am 

sure parents who attended appreciated. Next week it is the turn of class 2. 

Contact Numbers 

The safeguarding of our pupils is paramount. Please ensure we have at least 2 correct contact numbers in 

case of emergencies. Please also note the children are not allowed to go home with anyone not listed as a 

contact unless you write to the class teacher specifying your child is to go home with another person.   

Thank you. 

Parent WhatsApp group 

Belonging to a group in order to gain information can be a positive thing but we have had another reason 

to be concerned about this app. We had a power cut at school on Wednesday morning. However, all staff 

were in school and working by 8am. We then received a message from a parent indicating the school might 

be closed. Please remember, should we need to close the school for any reason it will be announced on the 

school website. Please check there first. Thank you. 

NSPCC  

This week we received a letter from the NSPCC thanking us for our donation of £211.70. Well done 

everyone! 

Class 2  

Mrs Croft will be teaching class 2 after half term. She is already working in school at least 1 day a week and 

many of the class will know her. She will be available for parents to meet at 3.00pm on Wednesday 

February 7th in the school library. 

And finally, you will be very pleased to know that Mrs Groom begins a phased return to Cadmore End on 

Monday. She will be part- time for the 2 weeks leading up to half term. 

I will therefore be passing back the reigns to Mrs Groom this week and my final day will be Thursday. I have 

enjoyed getting to know the children and your community. Thank you for your support.  
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With a strong staff now established, I am sure Cadmore End School will go from strength to strength. 

Have a good weekend. 

Mrs Zeun 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

2nd February                Class 2 assembly 9am 

9th February            Class 3 assembly 9am 

                                  Break for half term. 

 19th February         School reopens 9am 

23rd February          Class 1 assembly 9am 

28th March               Break for Easter 

16th April                  School reopens 

7th May                     Bank holiday 

14th May                   Year 6 SATS test week 

25th May                   Break for half term 

5th June                     School reopens 

24th July                    School closes for summer break 

 

 


